
Project Update: April 2016 
 
This week (4th – 6th April 2016), we conducted the first environmental classes at the 
Guatemalan Caribbean communities.  During these days we presented “The Mangroves”, a 
topic that included biology, ecology, environmental functions and associated key 
species.  Using educational posters, and virtual presentations, we improve the knowledge of 
more than 200 children.  Workshops will continue to be held, showing them other marine 
ecosystems such as sea grass beds, and coral reefs.  
 
Thanks to this grant, children will receive education about their main ecosystems in the area, 
and they will be aware of the importance of protecting them.  
 
For more information about this project you can visit our Fanpage on Facebook: 
https://www.facebook.com/FundacionMundoAzul/?ref=bookmarks  
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